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March 26th,

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
MeGill University,
Montreal, F.Q.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

In reply to your letter of March 24th,

I regret to say that I cannot now give any trustworthy
information in regard to the non-payment of the grant
of $25,000 which you expect towards the expense of con-
dueting the School for Teachers of Macdonald College.

However, the Honourable Mr. Hicol has
told me that he will Dbe in Quebec nearly all of next
week and I have, accordingly, made appointments with him
to discuss various questions, and the one which you raise
will be submitted at that time, and you will hear from
me again in due course,

I can say &t once, however, that this
Department has not received any orders upon which it
would have the right to make the payment in question.
Yours faithfully,

¢

Director of Protestant Education




